
My End of Year Reflection 

This is now the end of my first year at Cherry Tree and I love it here. When I first came to 

Cherry Tree, I didn’t speak much English and found it hard to communicate to others. I didn’t 

know how to take turns or wait when people were talking. I struggled to choose different things 

and what I liked including what I wanted for lunch. My favourite lunch is jacket potato with 

cheese and onion and now I can say: I would like…! My teacher and my friends help me to 

choose things as well as showing me how to play games with them by taking turns. My friends 

and my teachers are really proud of me and they love how I am always smiling. I love finding 

out what everyone is having for lunch and what they did on the weekend. Cherry Tree school 

is brilliant! I am excited for the pantomime! 

My teacher helped me to write this and added in some things that they have noticed about 

me. 

 


